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FROM THE PRESIDENT’S PEN 
 

A special “Thank You” to our neighbors that have 

recently paid their $30 dues.  Your participation 

brought your block closer to 100% Paid-Up. Please 

encourage your neighbors to pay-up. Every 

household on a 100% Paid-Up Block will receive a 

gift from me, Mary McCants, NCCI President. Plus, 

your block will receive special recognition in our 

October newsletter.  Come on, let us have some block 

winners BEFORE the competition ends September 

30, 2020. 
 

The 100% Paid-Up Competition is meant to get more 

paying members, build pride and unity among 

residents on a block.  Also to build a better 

relationship with your block captain. Do you know 

your block captain?  He/She should be your first 

contact person to report sickness, death, tragedy, new 

neighbors and other concerns. He/She should be 

among your list of friends. (Block captains, please 

get to know your block members. Thanks.) 
 

School is opened again.  Drivers, please slow down 

and be aware of children on the streets. Please 

observe the 20 mph speed limit throughout the 

neighborhood.  Deputy Perez will be patrolling the 

neighborhood for speeders and other undesirables. 
 

Please continue to pray for our country, sick and 

shut-in, recovering and bereaved families.  Call and 

or send cards to support them. 
 

SPREAD THE WORD to family and friends about 

our future events: Benevolence Fish Fry, Newcastle’s 

First Annual Calendar and National Night Out.   
 

Thank you, 
 

Mrs. Mary W. McCants 

NCCI President 
 

 
 

 

 

YARD  OF  THE  MONTH 
 

Ms. Mattie J. Smith 

194 Newcastle Drive 
 

 
 

MARK  YOUR  CALENDAR 
 

 

Newcastle Concerned Citizens, Inc.  
Virtual Community Meeting  

September 24, 2020 ~ 5:30 pm 
Virtual meeting gives everyone the opportunity to 

 attend the meeting from your home. 
www.global.gotomeeting.com/join/ 

883919357 
You can also dial in using your phone. 

1(646) 749-3122   ~   Access Code: 883-919-357 

 

 
 
 

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 26, 2020 
5900 Shakespeare Road 

11:00 AM – 2:00 PM 
 
 
 
 

 
DRIVE – THRU 

 

 
 

 
Tuesday, October 6, 2020 - 6:00 PM – 7:30 PM 

 
  

New Castle-Trenholm Acres Community Center 
5819 Shakespeare Road, Columbia, SC 29223 

 

 
 

 

                                     

                           SEPTEMBER  7 -  Mrs. Dorothy Flanders 

                              SEPTEMBER    8 -  Mrs. Gloria Coples 

                   SEPTEMBER    8 -  Mrs. Gracie Adams 

               SEPTEMBER  11 –  Rebecca McKiver 
                                   

 

 
 

 

 

HAPPY WEDDING ANNIVERSARY 
   May the freshness of your love, always remain… 
 

SEPTEMBER 5  -  Mr. & Mrs. Therin (Mary W.) McCants 
SEPTEMBER 6  -  Mr. & Mrs. Leon (Annie) Green 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Be Safe! Wear a Face Covering. 

 
 

http://www.global.gotomeeting.com/join/
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Mrs. Ada Barber – 6604 Cartwright Drive 

Reverend Lawrence Burwell – 120 Saxonbury Drive 

Mrs. Daisy Gladman - 420 Redwood Court 

Mr. Ervin Gladman – 420Redwood Court 

Ms. D’Andra Mobley – 237 Devoe Drive 

Mr. William Thomas – 9 Carnaby Court 

Mr. Herman Walker  - The Crossings, 2300 Clemson Road  

Columbia, South Carolina 29229  

Mrs. Teresa Webber – The Heritage at Loman Homes 

Bethel Hall Room 212A ~ 2101 Dutchfork Road 

Chapin, South Carolina 29036 
 

 
 
 
 

 

We extend our condolences and prayers to 
the following families who have suffered 

a loss since our last newsletter. 
 

Mrs. Dorothy Bryant, 113 Sunglow Court, in the  
death of her father, Mr. Ezekiel Moore of Conway SC. 
 

Mr. Talmadge Coleman, Sr., 305 Weldwood Court, in the 
death of her   sister-in-law, Mrs. Pearl Boatwright, of 
Orangeburg, SC 

 

Mrs. Virginia Green, 156 Coolstream Drive, in the death of 
her sister, Mrs. Herlene Bouknight Taylor Corbin. 
 

Mrs. Comilla Sampson-Garrick, 6628 Cartwright Drive, in 
the death of her father, Mr. Charles Earl Sampson, Sr., of 
Spartanburg, SC. 
 

In addition, to the family of Mrs. Adell Murph,  
317 Newcastle Drive. 
 
 
 
 

THE  LITTLE  ROCK  NINE 
 

COURAGE 
 

The Little 

Rock Nine 

were the first 

African 

Americans to 

attend Central 

High School in 

Little Rock, 

Arkansas.  On their first day of class in September 1957, 

hundreds of angry people surrounded the school in protest.  

These protesters did not think black student should be allowed 

in.  U.S. Army troops were sent to protect the Little Rock Nine.  

Despite being threatened, the young black students bravely 

continued to go to school.  Their courage led to improved 

educational opportunities for African Americans. 

NEIGHBORHOOD  ASSOCIATION  DUES 

$30.00 Per Year – Per Household 
 

Three Ways to Pay Your Dues and Other Payments 
 
 

We are pleased to announce that we have adopted a new 

solution that allows you to submit payments online, via a secure 

form, without the hassle of writing a check or dropping off a 

payment. You Can Now Pay Electronically!  No more paper, 

no more stamps, and no more headaches. We are looking 

forward to the transition and hope you enjoy the simplified 

process as well. 
 

The transaction is simple. (ONLINE PAYMENT FORMS).  

Next time a payment is due, visit our secure, online payment 

form using the payment method of your choosing,  You can also 

visit our website and click on the (https://newcastleconcerned 

citizens.com) to make a payment. 
 

                                      $NCCICommunity2020 
 

 

                 https://newcastleconcernedcitizens.com/neighborhood-           
a               association-dues/ 

 

                Make check or money order payable to: NCCI 
            Mail to: Mrs. Geraldine S. Parker, Treasurer, NCCI 

P O Box 2024 - Columbia, SC 29202 
 
 

 

 

 

 

The following neighbors recently paid their 

 membership dues to support our community. 
 

Ernest (Elizabeth) Adams – 216 Devoe Drive 

Ada Barber – 6604 Cartwright Drive 

Jettiva Belton– 135 Weldwood Court 

Sandra Carr (Minnie Blocker) 249 Redwood Court 

Clemmie W. Bright – 140 Coolstream Drive 

Barbara Harts-Brown – 101 Hyer Court  

Clinton Brown – 305 Redwood Court 

Ethel Brown – 5 Carnaby Court 

Ralph (Dorothy) Bryant – 113 Sunglow Court 

Solomon (Ella) Burwick – 6612 Catalina Court 

William (Kimberley) Coward – 152 Coolstream Drive 

Romie (Gertrude Creech) – 206 Newcastle Drive 

Ophelia Davis – 160 Coolstream Drive 

Patricia J. Green – 309 Carlton Drive 

Tommy Green – 148 Coolstream Drive 

Virginia J. Green – 156 Coolstream Drive 

Monica Goodwin – 121 Coolstream Drive 

Harold (Crystal Jeffers) Jackson – 164 Coolstream Drive 

Benjamin Jackson – 144 Coolstream Drive 

Simon (Brenda) Jackson – 248 Redwood Court 

Tony Johnson – 146 Newcastle Drive 

Frank (Eartha) Jones – 161 Coolstream Drive 

Brenda Martin – 149 Coolstream Drive 

Dorothy Robinson – 129 Coolstream Drive 

Eugene Speed – 309 Newcastle Drive 

Ida Sutton – 141 Coolstream Drive 

William Thomas – 9 Carnaby Court 

Gloria J. Washington - 129 Sunnydale Drive 

Rev. Dr. Reid (Elsie) White – 6608 Cartwright Drive  

https://newcastleconcerned/
https://newcastleconcernedcitizens.com/neighborhood-

